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Item 19 

Traffic Treatment - Temporary Parking Lane Closure - Campbell Street, 
Haymarket 

2022/015604 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the extension of the temporary closure of the 
parking lane on the southern side of Campbell Street between Pitt and George Streets, 
Haymarket until 1 March 2025. 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Sydney City PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



 

 

Capitol Theatre is requesting extension to temporary occupy the parking lane outside the 
theatre in Campbell Street, Haymarket until 1 March 2025 to safely manage theatre patrons 
entering and exiting the theatre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


